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LETTER DATED 28 AUGUST 1978 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF 
KUWAIT TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE 

SECURITY COUNCIL 

I refer to the letter dated 24 August 1978 sent to you by the Permanent 
Observer cf the Palestine Liberation Organization in connexion with the carnage 
committed by Israel against Palestinian refugees. 

I would like to request Your Excellency to circulate the letter mentioned above 
as a document of the Security Council. 

(Simed) Abdulla Yaccoub BISHARA 
Ambassador 

Permanent Representative 

70-18613 / . . . 
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Annex 

Letter dated 24 August 1978 from the Permanent Observer of the Palestine 
Liberation Oraanization to the United Nations addressed to the President 

of the Security Council 

On instructions of the Executive Committee of the Palestine Liberation 
Organization, I should like to draw your attention to the following. 

On 20 August Israel, a member of this international body, committed yet another 
act of State terrorism. It serlt its warplanes on a mission of death and destruction 
directed against innocent civilian Palestinian refugees of the town of Damour and 
the Burj Al-Barajnah refugee camp - both in the Republic of Lebanon. 

Israel's latest attack, targets of which were a summer school and a sporting 
camp, left 4 dead and 25 wounded. 

I am instructed to call on you to take immediate and effective measures to put 
an end to this series of Israeli atrocities, which constitute an imminent threat to 
international peace and security. 

(Signed) Zehdi Labib TERZI 
Permanent Observer 

----- 


